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To: All Staff – Code 2A Date: August 5, 2021 

From:  EHSD Gateways for Growth Team 

Subject: Contra Costa County - Gateways for Growth Survey 

 
 
The EHSD Gateways for Growth (G4G) Team would like to invite all Contra Costa County 
employees born outside of the United States to take part in our survey. Your survey 
participation and completion will provide feedback on ways we can provide and improve 
services to our immigrant population in Contra Costa County.  
 
With the ongoing effort to gather information in preparation for the Office of Racial Equity 
and Social Justice, your contribution is valuable, and we sincerely appreciate your 
support. 
 
Please access the survey via the following link: 
 
Survey – Stand Together Contra Costa 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Kathy Gallagher, Director 

http://www.ehsd.org/
https://standtogethercontracosta.org/welcome/survey/
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